
Mr . Clayton Robbins 
Sumpter, Ore6on 

Dear Mr . Robbins: 

May 25, 1950 

Wish to ackr.owledge receipt of your letter of May 21st 
in regard to shipment cf old mine dumps at Bourne for Mr . C. C. 
Curl of Pendleton, Oregon . As you are sampling these dumps I 
believe it would be advisable for you to furnish us with an 
averaRe sample of four or five pounds which we would have assayed 
and analized in our laboratory and upon which we could base our 
treatment char-es. 

In regard tc the small dumo referred to in your letter, 
if you would send a sample s.s soon as possible we would rush it 
through our laboratory so that we could give you the information 
as soon as possible . While you are testing the low-grade dumps 
and working out a suitable process for them, if you could send 
us a representative sanple of the resultant product we could then 
have a cod basis for quotin?" you terms. 

Yours very truly, 

GES:EG GLENN~. SIGLBR 


